
Bramley Park Academy 

Miss Greenwood: Emmeline
Mrs Lamb: Sam

Miss Ingham: Orchid
Miss Gregory: Louis

Mr Barraclough: Violet
Miss Roebuck: Emilia

Mrs Hrintchuk: Gift & Maisie
Mrs Thomas: Isla

Miss Khan: Hayden
Mrs Pierce: Bentley

Mrs Warbrick: Alanna
Mrs Spivey:  Henley
Launchpad: Ivie and

Stephane
Ms Burnley: Olympia

Congratulations to this weeks stars

Well, what an incredibly successful first half term we have had at BPA. Some
amazing learning has taken place and we are beyond proud of the commitment

we have seen from all of our pupils. Attendance has been a real highlight for
me personally. Seeing pupils attending school means that our staff can really

work their magic and accelerate progress - I would actively encourage this as a
continued commitment throughout the school year.

A busy final week to the first half term saw 2 very successful parents evenings.
I really hope these offered you the opportunity to discuss your child at length,

celebrate initial successes seen and more importantly, what we are going to
work on together moving forward to build on the superb things we have

already achieved. Halloween disco was another highlight this past week which
was well attended at both the EYFS/KS1 and the KS2 sessions. A huge thank

you to parents for supporting this event and to the wider staff team at
Bramley for all of their hard work and dedication in making these events such a

success.
I wish everyone a happy and healthy half term holiday and we look forward to

welcoming you all back on Monday 4th November 2024.



Dates for your diary

Monday 4th November - School reopens 
Thursday 5th December - Christmas Fayre

Friday 20th December - Christmas jumper day and Christmas dinner
Friday 20th December - No Rockets  School closes for Christmas break at 2pm

Monday 6th January - School reopens 
Friday 14th February - School closed - Wellspring training day

February half term
Monday 24th February - School reopens 

Friday 4th April - School closes for the Easter break
Tuesday 22nd April - School reopens

Friday 23rd May - School closes for half term
Monday 2nd June - School reopens

Tuesday 22nd July - School closes at 2pm. No Rockets. 

Christmas Fayre 

After School Clubs
start again Monday
11th November. As

the clubs are not full
the booking system

will reopen on
Monday 21st October
to book your child a

place 

We will be holding our Christmas Fayre on Thursday 5th December. We
still have Tables available for this event and would appreciate any

Donations for our raffle. 

Please email enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk for any Stall
enquiries.




